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Dear Aurora Water Customer: 
 
 
RE: Budget Billing 
 
Aurora Water would like to thank you for your continued participation in our Budget 
Billing program. We are reconciling this year’s payments and wanted to provide a brief 
explanation of what you can expect.  
 
The April bill will reflect your new budget bill amount plus the result of the past year’s 
settlement outcome.  The total amount due should be paid in full on the due date shown 
on the bottom portion of your bill.  If you have a credit (-) settlement amount it will be 
credited to your account and used for future payments.  Please see the Budget Billing 
Summary box on your bill for updated account details.   
  
Please contact Aurora Water Billing at 303.739.7388 or email us at 
aurorawater@auroragov.org to discuss any questions or concerns.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Aurora Water Billing and Customer Service  
 
 
 
 
 


